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Dear Mr . Slatter,

19 June 1979

I was delighted to receive your kind invitation to

become Vice-President of the Bucks County Cricket Club and

my husband and I would certainly like to establish some local

links as we intend to make use of Chequers frequently. As I

am sure you know, my husband has been active in sports in

younger days  and still retains a strong interest. Might.I

suggest, therefore , that you invite him, rather than me, to

take on the  role of Vice-President. I know he will be very

pleased to do so.

Yours sincerely,

(signed) M.T.

P. M. M. Slatter, Esq.
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